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Austrian Canadian     

Cultural Centre            

���� � �� Street N�E� 

Calgary� AB � T�E �J� 

For the office 

please call:            

403 250-9126                

Lounge:                       

403 250-7342 

www�austrianclub�ca 

Please cPlease cPlease cPlease contact us: ontact us: ontact us: ontact us:     

info�austrianclub�ca 

 

 

Echo der 

Heimat    
German music 

program with             

Vic Lavicka on 

Fairchild Radio 

FM 94.7  

Mondays                

4:00 to 5:00 p.m.  

     
              New Year’s Eve Celebration 

                       Saturday, December 31, 2016                                                     

Excellent 5-course dinner served - Goulash soup at midnight                                                       

Dancing to the band: “Premium Akkord”                                                               

Doors open at 5:00 p.m.  -  Dinner at 6:00 p.m. 

   Tickets $ 93.00  -  Members $ 78.00 (GST incl.) 

ACS Christmas Dinner &  Dance                

Saturday, November 26, 2016                                                                   

Join us for a Christmas party                                                             

Excellent Buffet Dinner                                                                         

Dancing to the Band: “Jana & Danny”   *  Door Prices  *                                                   

Doors open at 5:30 p.m., buffet dinner at 6:30 p.m.  – Tickets $ 44.00 (GST incl.)                              

                

               Holiday ClosingHoliday ClosingHoliday ClosingHoliday Closing                                                                                                                                                                                                                    
The Austrian-Canadian Centre will be closed for Christmas 

holidays from Saturday, December 24
th
 to Monday, January 2

nd
 , 

2017. WE will re-open with regular business hours on Tuesday, 

January 3
rd
.                                                                                                     

Merry Christmas and a Happy New YearMerry Christmas and a Happy New YearMerry Christmas and a Happy New YearMerry Christmas and a Happy New Year!!!! 

  



  

                                                                                                                                                               

Dear Members and Friends:                                                                                                  

The Christmas season is starting with our traditional Christkindlmarkt on 

Sunday, November 20th, join us for lunch and enjoy a great Sunday afternoon.      

A week later it’s time for the Christmas Dinner and Dance, a chance to do    

some ballroom dancing with “Jana & Danny” and enjoying a great buffet.                        

We will give out door prices after dinner.                                                                         

The German Male Choir celebrated Winzerfest at the Austrian-Canadian Centre. 

It was a wonderful evening with the Edmonton choir Liederkranz and the 

German Male Chorus of Calgary, everyone enjoyed the concert.                                               

We will end the year with our traditional Silvesterball and start the New Year                        

in style with a great dinner and dancing to the Band “Premium Akkord”. 

      On behalf of the Board of Directors, the management and the staff, I wish all of you                                         

          MerryMerryMerryMerry    Christmas and a Healthy and Christmas and a Healthy and Christmas and a Healthy and Christmas and a Healthy and Happy Happy Happy Happy New YearNew YearNew YearNew Year    !!!!                                                                                            

Best regards                                                                            

Frank Meixner 

President’sPresident’sPresident’sPresident’s    messagemessagemessagemessage       

Dear Friends and Members:                                         

Fall is here and snow makes us think winter 

is on it’s way. Choir Heimatecho has been 

busy practicing our Austrian repertoire to 

select songs appropriate for our National 

Holiday on October 26th. The next day we 

were singing at the 55 Club in Forest Lawn. 

On Nov. 27th we are invited to sing for the 

German Ladies Choir at their Advent 

Concert. On Dec.11th we will travel to 

Edmonton to sing at the Silent Night 

Christmas Concert at the University of 

Alberta (Wirth Institute for Austrian and 

Central European Studies) featuring choirs 

bringing each countries Christmas songs to 

the audience. We have had the pleasure of 

attending this special event for the last 15 

CCCChohohohoir reportir reportir reportir report    years. The University has made a CD and we 

will sell it at the Christkindlmarkt on Nov. 20th 

at the Austrian-Canadian Club. We are a small 

group but very enthusiastic to practice for all 

these functions. Choir Heimatecho will have 

their Christmas Dinner on Friday, Dec. 16th at 

the Club, hope to see all our choir members with 

their friends. We will continue to be the Musical 

Ambassadors and we are contributing to the 

Austrian Culture with enjoyment and dedication.                                        

Choir Heimatecho sends best wishes to all our 

Friends and Members. Christmas Greetings and 

A Happy, Healthy New Year 2017.                                       

Sincerely                                

Frieda Foidl                                                            

Choir practice will start January 12
th
, 2017.                    

New members are always welcome! 

NEWSLETTER NEWSLETTER NEWSLETTER NEWSLETTER 

Membership �"��  Fee $35.00 annually   (family/individual/senior)              

Last name: ____________________  First name: _______________ Spouse name: ______________ 

Address: ________________________   Postal code: ___________   City: _____________________                    

Phone: _______________________Cell phone: _____________________________                                              

e-mail: ___________________________________________________________________________ 

Membership expires Dec. 31 of each year.                       Thank you for your support! 

 

Please call us to 

book your 

Christmas party. 

 

 

 

Our banquet halls 

are ready for the 

season. 

_____________________

_____________________ 

 

OFFICE 

SPACE 

FOR RENT  

Please call us at:      

403 250-9126 

 


